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North Mundham
PTA 

Cultural Day 

Wow, what a term, it’s gone by in a flash!
We have had another successful term with
new events and we are incredibly grateful
for your support and engagement. Here is a
quick round up of everything that has been
going on…

Jess Burns (PTA Chair)
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Easyfundraising 
& 200 Club Lottery 

Bunny Bootcamp 

'Love Yourself'
Silent Disco 

We moved into February with a fantastic celebration of all the
different cultures at North Mundham Primary School.
Throughout the day our children were able to share and learn
about the different countries and cultures of the children in their
classes and everyone was encouraged to wear an outfit that
represented part of their culture. We saw football kits, rugby
shirts, saris, tartan pyjamas and a good old fashioned British post
box, to name but a few. The day culminated in an outstanding
showcase in the hall of food, flags, dances and a huge amount of
conversation from both children and adults engaging in the
event. As your PTA we were overwhelmed by the response and
positive feedback we received and hope to repeat this
celebration again. A big thank you to everyone who contributed
to the event, we couldn’t have done it without you. 

TOTAL RAISED
THIS TERM£1893.70

Cultural Day 

Our second collection of the year and it was the best one
yet. Everyone must have had a huge clear out after
Christmas because we raised a massive £312. That was a
gigantic 624kg of items weighed. We have one more
collection planned for this year which is on Thursday 9th
May so if you would like a Spring clean over the Easter
holidays then please bag up your items and bring them to
school the week beginning Monday 6th May. For this
collection we will continue to be paid 50p per kilo for
donated items, however from next year this is sadly being
reduced to 40p, so let’s make the most of it. Thank you!

AT 50P

PER 
KILO

LAST

COLLECTION 



In January we said
goodbye to one of our

secretaries, Sarah Goble.
We would like to thank her

for all her hard work and
commitment during her

time on the committee. But
don't worry, Sarah is still

giving up her time to join us
for all PTA events, thank

you!

We have bounced into the Easter holidays with a Bunny Bootcampencouraging all our children to get involved and show off their fitnessskills, obviously in return for a chocolate egg. Reception and KS1 hadbunny/Easter themed challenges in a circuit such as bouncing on spacehoppers, balancing Easter eggs and hopping over hurdles. KS2 hadmore challenging themes to their activities to really work for theirchocolate. They had to complete exercises in a circuit that includedhigh knees, push ups and even burpees. We finished our legs off with a3 minute squat challenge which everyone persevered with andcompleted brilliantly (with only a few groans). We have also had someamazing donations made by certain individuals, so a BIG thank you!Well done to everyone, we have raised a whopping £926.06!!

pta@northmundham.w-sussex.sch.uk

Another first for our school. We know how much everyone loves a disco
but this year we decided to try something different and go SILENT. We
had nearly a full house for every disco throughout the afternoon and
evening with children (and teachers) donning a pair of headphones and
bopping away to everything from Katy Perry and Dua Lipa to Queen,
Elton John and ABBA. Our evening finished with an excellent rendition
and dance to The Macarena. There were glow sticks, bubbles, lights and
snacks providing a great time for everyone. We raised a fantastic
£298.01 which is being used to fund coaches for school trips. 

'Love Yourself' Silent Disco 

Meet the rest of the team! 

Bunny Bootcamp 

Kelly Halstead 
Vice-Chair

Hannah Thompson
Secretary 

Keyna Patel
Media & Publications

Hannah Chevril 
Treasurer 

North Mundham Primary School PTA & Events

Join the PTA
Scan the QR code if you're interested
in joining the PTA, volunteering, sharing
ideas, or learning more about us. 
We're eager to hear from you!

This year we had a donation of £150 from Mark Bisco (South East Regional
Manager for Londis), as contribution towards our Easter eggs. This was
matched by Alpesh and Keyna at Hunston Village Stores & Post Office, along
with a donation of 30 eggs from Tesco. This has allowed us to buy an Easter
Egg for every child in the school. We are so incredibly grateful for this
generosity as it allows PTA funds to be spent on other vital resources for the
school. Thank you. 



We now have 36 supporters signed up which is brilliant.

Many thanks to: 
Rachel W, Amy C and Simon C, Johanna C, 

Steph B, Mark B, Katy M, Kim M 
for securing donations from the retailers.

£10.80 is confirmed with another £24.09 pending

We’ve registered North Mundham PTA with easyfundraising,
which means over 8,000 brands will now donate to us for FREE
every time you use easyfundraising to shop with them. These
donations will help SO MUCH, so please sign up to support us –
it’s completely FREE and doesn’t take long. 

Brands that give big donations include: moneysupermarket,
go.compare, comparethemarket, confused.com, BT, SKy,
USwitch, EE, M&S, B&Q, Sainsbury’s & TU, Tui, Tesco, Morrisons,
Vodafone, Expedia, Eurostar, Radisson Hotels, VirginAtlantic, 
John Lewis, TK Maxx, Boots, Sweaty Beaty, Nike, Very, Boden,
A0, Lakeland, Argos, Wilko, HelloFresh, Halfords

The 200 club is a lottery drawn every month on the last Thursday.

Each number is £5 per month. Monthly Direct debit preferred.

This is a perfect way for friends, families and teachers to support the
PTA fundraising in a simple and regular way.

Only sold numbers are entered - so 3 winners each time. The monthly
prize pot is divided up as follows...

1stprize is 20% 
2nd prize is 10% 
3rd prize is 5%

An easy rule of thumb is that the top prize is the numbers sold!

Many thanks for those early adopters - we currently have 7 players.
February draw winners were 1st = S Holderness £6, 2nd = Hollie Redman
£3, 3rd = Claire Solliss £1.50.

Upcoming Draws: Thursday 28th March and 25th April 2024
Sign up online here - or pick up a
paper copy in the school office

Go straight to our cause page...

School Fundraising 


